
WELCOME

Mexico City, Mayo 30, 2020.

Dear brothers and sisters of the Covenant of Love,

On this day I give thanks to the Holy Spirit for pouring his gifts on this world
that is in so much need of Love. I ask Him to grant us docility to His inspirations
and to the Father's Will, and to help us live our charisma with happiness.

In this joyful and thankful ambient, I give you the most cordial welcome to the
page of the Covenant of Love with the Sacred Heart  of Jesus, in which we
desire to have communication and closeness.

We entrust  this  work to  the Holy  Spirit  so  that  it  enlightens everyone who
participates in its operation.

We ask Our Mother, Blessed Concepción Cabrera, to accompany us.

Welcome!

Overcoming oneself out of love, to achieve holiness!

Ana Consuelo Ramírez B
IX Central Council

Covenant of Love, President


